
RGA California Beneficiary Privacy Notice 
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You are receiving this privacy notice because an RGA Work Force Member identified you as a beneficiary as part of his or 
her enrollment in RGA-offered employee benefits. As part of being named as an employee benefits beneficiary, this 
individual has provided some information about you to RGA. 

 
Who is 



Contact Us 
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If you would like a copy of this notice in an alternative format, please email us at DataProtection@rgare.com or write 
to us. 

 
If you have questions or concerns regarding the way in which your personal information has been used, please e-mail us 
at DataProtection@rgare.com, call or write to us, or via our online contact form (https://www.rgare.com/dsr-intake). 

 

Reinsurance Group of America, Incorporated 
Attn.: Global Privacy Office 
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